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‘WILD WISDOM GLOBAL CHALLENGE -  WWGC 2024’ 

REPTILES “THE ULTIMATE SCALY SURVIVALISTS” 
 
 
"Reptiles are a treasure trove of biodiversity, a reminder of the beauty and complexity of 
life on Earth. Let's keep them safe."  

- Dr. Thomas Rainwater 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parent,   
 
We are excited to inform you that WWF-India has launched the "Wild Wisdom Global Challenge 2024" 
with the theme "The Ultimate Scaly Survivalists" focusing on reptiles. This initiative aims to explore the 
diversity of reptiles, dispel myths and misconceptions, and discover their fascinating characteristics and 
adaptations. 
 
Students from Classes VI to IX are eligible to participate in this challenge, which is free of registration 
fees. The program details are available at http://academy.wwfindia.org/wildwisdom/.  
 
First level of the global challenge is School level Quiz for which names have to be given through a diary 
entry by Parents to the respective Science Teachers by 22 July, 2024. Winners will get a chance to 
participate in State level followed by National and International level Quiz. 
 
We encourage our students to participate in this unique opportunity to learn about reptiles and develop 
their knowledge and skills. Please note that participation is voluntary. 
 
For any queries or clarifications, please feel free to contact Ms Vidhi Oberoi, TGT (Biology). 

Let's embrace this exciting challenge and explore the fascinating world of reptiles!! 
 
 
 
Anupama Motwani  
Vice Principal  
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